
Sea Trip Booking Sheet - Sunday 6th October 2024

Our club trip is on Sunday 6th October 2024 weather permitting - You must sign up if you
intend to paddle. We have 2 leaders available and will allocate groups once numbers are
confirmed

The forecast for Saturday and Sunday is windy for Anglesey, our working plan is to paddle
from Bull Bay to Point Lynas and back either side of high water. A particular reason for doing
this now is that Risso dolphins are feeding daily in this area so there is a chance we might
see them. Risso dolphins come to the North coast of Anglesey each autumn for around 2
months.

We aim to meet at our usual Starbucks at 9am and reach Bull Bay for 10am. If plans
change we will contact you directly if you’ve signed up.
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The club typically adopts the recommended British Canoeing ratios (1 leader: 6 paddlers for
moderate water). This ratio may be reduced or increased by the leader based on an
assessment of conditions and the experience within the group (e.g. increased where an
individual has undergone sea kayak leader training but not been assessed or if the
conditions are judged to be more similar to sheltered water. Reduced if weather or water
conditions are at the limit of remit or at the leaders discretion.)

If you are unsure about any aspect of the trip, including your experience, equipment or
general suitability please contact the group leaders directly with your queries.




